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Theatresauce's Emerging Directors Lab (EDL), now in its third year, 
responds to the dearth of trained directors in the Kuala Lumpur theatre 
scene. This rigorous year-long program – run and overseen by Artistic 
Director Kelvin Wong – offers early-career directors with a conducive 
yet challenging space to hone, sharpen and personalize their craft. 

 

TThe EDL is among the few highly structured, long-term 
director-training programs in the country, if not the only one. The 
initiative came about as an alternative to MFA training programs 

abroad. Over a year, directors delve in seminars, research and practice. 
The EDL consists of three parts and includes more than 160 contact 
hours with the Artistic Director. Part one explores the foundations of 
drama, realism and dramaturgy while part two examines theatre 

ththeory, composition and style. In part three, directors investigate trends 
in post-drama, nonrealism, devising, and theatre criticism. 

Occasionally, guest speakers are invited. Each part culminates in a 
fully-supported collective project that is showcased to the public. To 
maximize EDL directors’ experience, they also assist directors for the 

company’s Mainstage productions.

 

Through this initiative, Theatresauce hopes to provide the local scene 
with a steady influx of inquisitive, critical and aesthetically diverse 
theatre-makers. A few of our EDL graduates have gone on to found 
new theatre companies, of which they are Artistic Directors.

 

TThe 2021 cycle of the EDL is supported by the Cultural Development 
Economy Agency (CENDANA) and Japan Foundation Kuala Lumpur, 
while the inaugural 2017/18 cycle was supported by the Krishen Jit 

ASTRO Fund.
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For our 2022 season between February and May, 
Theatresauce has: 

Trained 5 emerging directors;

Presented 5 productions and 41 performances in 3 
different spaces;

Worked with more than 80 artists of diverse 
backgrounds, skills and experiences; and

PlPlayed to more than 2,000 audiences.

We thank you for your support and look forward to 
seeing you in our 2023 season! 

If you’re interested in supporting Theatresauce’s works in the 
future as a donor/benefactor in order to keep our ticket prices low 

and pay our people adequately, please get in touch with 
kelvin@theatresauce.com.


